
 We would like to thank Dr. Wolff for his question.  The ozone instrument was 

running continuously from March through May, which is inconsistent with what is shown 

in the power table, as pointed out.  The discrepancy is due to our deviation from the 

power schedule during this test deployment stage.  For future deployments all 

instruments will follow their pre-designed schedule.  However, we will have the ability to 

alter the schedule at any time should that be necessary.  This has been clarified in the 

text: pp. 9-10 lines 235-240.   


